
 

  Whiskey Springs Post Fire Restoration Status 10-27-2023   From Judy Meredith 

 End of another season of good happenings for us and for the birds and other 
wildlife.  Some snow on the road and some ice closing up the white drainage pipe 
seem to indicate the end for visits for this year.  Thanks to everyone for all the 
effort. 

The water still overflows the tub and is in the ditch along the road.   

At 11:38 am on Oct 27 it was 34 degrees here.  The time taken for the dripping pipe 
to fill up the 1 cup measure: 

46.38 seconds 

46.91 seconds 

48.19 seconds 

Could be ice in the white pipe that impacts the measurement and also the 
abundance of trampling from wildlife that has changed the flow.  The flow 
diversions are still in place, with puddling.  Laurel I believe did this again. 

Sorry, I forgot to check the rain gauge.  The tub leans to the side more than I have 
noticed. I took the broom and measuring containers with me. 

I am around just a few days and leave again for family matters.  If you haven’t sent 
your miles and hours to Sherrie, please do so soon.  She is copied on this message 
so you have her contact info. 

Only a Townsend’s Solitaire was present today showing appreciation.  I would like 
to think other wildlife hunkered down but were not seen by me. 

Thanks to all, 

Judy 

 


